Join The

Cambridge Parent
Advisory Council
On Special Education
and Family TIES



"Let's Get Organized"

Friday May 13th 9:30 AM

One Broadway St. Cambridge, MA, 02141.

LET'S GET ORGANIZED: participants take home a three-ring binder, organizational supplies, and lots of ideas on ways to bring order to the mountains of paperwork that relates to their child's medical and educational needs.

Register for this event at www.cambridgepace.org

or contact Zuleka Queen-Postell @ 617-593-4402 or ZQueen-Postell@CPSD.US

